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TOWN BOARD MEETING

April 2. 2013
6:30 P.M. Meeting

This Meeting will be Recorded by the Town Clerk
Pledge of Allegiance
Moment of Silence

Emergency Exit Instructions
Roll Call

Minutes of March 5, 2013 and March 19, 2013 Special Meetings
Minutes of March 19. 2013 Town Board Meeting

Town Clerk Report

Highway Superintendent Report

Building Inspector Report

Recreation Director Report

Miscellaneous Report

BUSINESS ITEMS:

Resolution for Review of Justice Court Records

2. HSA 2™ Quarter Contributions

3. Hilton-Parma Recreation Parks Commission Nomination
Recommendation

4. Reinstate Deputy Highway Superintendent Position Contingent upon
Enactment of Local Law Expanding Residency Requirement to
Monroe County

5. Introduction of Local Law Expanding Residency Requirement for
Deputy Highway Superintendent Position to Monroe County

6. Miscellaneous

[—

INFORMATIONAL ITEMS:
1. Miscellaneous

Public Forum/Hearing:  1.Any Citizen May Address the Town Board About Their Concerns

LIAISON REPORTS:

WARRANTS:

ADJOURNMENT:



To: Parma Town Board Members
Re: Health Savings Accounts
The quarterly installment amount to be contributed by the

Town of Parma into the employee’s health savings accounts is
$47,025.00.



HILTON-PARMA RECREATION & PARKS COMMISSION

59 Henry Street * Hilton, New York 14468
Phone: {585) 392-9030 * Fax: (585) 392-4750
Email. hiltonpr{@rochester.rr.com * Web: www.parmany.org

March 28, 2013

TO: Parma Town Board
FROM: The Hilton-Parma Recreation and Parks Commission
RE: Opening On The Commission

It is the recommendation of the Hilton-Parma Recreation and Parks Commission that
Mr. Don Schlonski of 1192 Hilton-Parma Corners Road be appointed to our Commission and
complete the term of Jim Zollweg who resigned from the Commission effective March 1, 2013.

Don has expressed an interest of serving our Town in this capacity since 2002, attended
numerous department programs, events and Commission meetings during this past decade and
will be a fine addition to the Hilton-Parma Recreation Parks Commission.

Please consider this nomination to the Commission at your upcoming April 2" Town Board
meeting.
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